
   

Okanagan Basin Water Board accepting grant applications. 

12/15/2011 

 

The Okanagan Basin Water Board is accepting applications for a 2012 grants program. 

Non profit organizations, local governments and irrigation or improvement districts have until February 24th to apply for a grant 

worth up to $30,000 that is meant to go towards projects that improve or conserve water. 

Genevieve Dunbar with the OBWB says they are looking for tangible applications that show marked measures of improvement. 

"We're also looking for things where people are thinking outside of the box a little. We want people to be creative an innovative 

and show us why we should fund their project." 

The deadline to apply is February 24th at 4pm. 

The recipient will be announced in early to mid April. 

The OBWB has $300,000 in total to hand out. 

Hayley Cooper - Kelowna 

 


